
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/19/2014 12:30:48 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Not wanting to be burdensome 

Ken 

Hope things are ok with you - it's really unusual for you not to respond, so I'm guessing you 
are deep in the middle of several things. 

At any rate 1 am resending this as a simple reminder, to keep it up higher in your inbox. 

Let me know if I should work through someone else. 

Thanks again 

Laura 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 3:45 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.c3.qov 
Subject: quarterly meeting in San Ramon 

Ken 

I'm checking in to see if we might schedule a date for a "quarterly meeting" in San Ramon at 
your convenience over the next few weeks. We last met in March. 
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Let me know if you can see a time that might work - perhaps a morning meeting at Bishop 
Ranch? 

(I may previously have asked you about this, but if you responded I can't seem to find it.) 

Thanks and have a good weekend! 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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